
 

The fourth and last LTTA was arranged in Finland in May 2024. During the week the 

students worked in international groups and had some workshops e.g. about 

recycling, plastic waste and because of the empasis of this LTTA was spreading the 

word about the project and issues they have learned, they of course wrote some 

articles about their experinces.  During the week we also had other project related 

activities e.g. visiting Partaharju district and the neigboring city of Jyväskylä. The 

students had also a chance to learn something about Finnish traditions e.g. by 

making karelian pastries and cinnamon buns together and naturally by having a 

traditional Finnish sauna evening in Nuuvinniemi.    

  

 





During the teachers' meetings the teachers went through Step 4 of the project to 

make sure that everything has been done or to be done during the local activities. 

The partners also checked the present stage of the eBook and agreed on the next 

activities that will be prepared for it before the last TPM in Zagreb in June.   


